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A called meeting of the Statesboro City Council was held on March 29th, 2011at 9:00 a.m. in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall.  Present were Mayor Joe R. Brannen, Council Members: Tommy 
Blitch, John Riggs, and Gary Lewis.  Also present were Interim City Manager Frank Parker, City 
Clerk Sue Starling, Director of Community Development Mandi Cody, and City Engineer Robert 
Cheshire. Absent were Mayor Pro Tem Will Britt, Travis Chance and Staff Attorney Michael 
Graves. 
 
Consideration of a Motion to approve/deny 2nd reading for the application of alcohol 
license 

a) Carrie Anne C. Vescio (Mangiamo LLC - adding liquor) 
 
Councilman Lewis made a motion, seconded by Councilman Riggs to approve 2nd reading for 
the application of a alcohol license for Carrie Anne C. Vescio ( Mangiamo LLC- adding liquor) 
Councilman Blitch, Riggs and Lewis voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried by a 3-0 
vote. 
 
Other Business from the City Council 
 
City Engineer Robert Cheshire updated Council on the proposed list of “unconstrained” projects 
which were developed by City and County staff to submit to the Regional Transportation 
Roundtable for consideration for T-SPLOST funding. 
 
Public Safety Director Wendell Turner updated Council on the assistance that was given to the 
Georgia Forestry Commission. 
 
Interim City Manager Frank Parker updated Council on the budget process as it is moving 
forward with budget comparisons. 
 
Consideration of a Motion to Adjourn 
 
Councilman Lewis made a motion, seconded by Councilman Riggs to adjourn. Councilman 
Blitch, Riggs and Lewis voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried by a 3-0 vote. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 
 

 
 
 


